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RE:  Recent Election Developments 

Date:  December 28, 2020 

To:   Congresswoman Jaime Herrera Beutler 

 

Dear Congresswoman Beutler, 

This correspondence is from the Yakima County Farm Bureau (YCFB).  YCFB is a grass roots 
organization with 2700 members consisting of farmers and ranchers with operations both large 
and small as well as other folks with interest in agriculture affairs in Yakima and Klickitat 
Counties. 

The Yakima County Farm Bureau believes that the Presidential election was stolen from 

President Donald Trump.  We believe that a sweeping effort was implemented in certain States 

(commonly referred to as Swing States) that subverted the will of the American people which 

reversed the outcome.  We also believe it must be corrected. 

The YCFB believes that if this fraudulent election result stands that “2020” will become the 

template in future elections and just like Mexico where one party owned the Presidency ……. 

for seventy years, America will follow a similar path.  No political party will ever clean up after 

itself (right the voting corruption) when its very existence relies upon preserving the corruption 

that maintains its power. 

As you are aware, both the House and Senate will convene to tabulate the results of the 

Electoral College on January 6th, 2021.  The Constitution is clear and in the absence of certain 

State’s authorities and the reluctance of the Courts to correct the fraud, our founding fathers 

had the wisdom to include yet another safeguard.  The YCFB believes that all elected officials 

who stand with liberty, and free and fair elections must also stand with correcting the tally in 

the States where the massive fraud occurred. 
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The YCFB believes that a Biden/Harris administration will boldly codify and enshrine cheating on 

a scale even now unimaginable.  Further, if this fraud on the American people is not corrected, 

we believe that the United States of America will no longer be “that shining city upon a hill” 

that President Reagan often referred to and we are reminded of this quote of his: 

“You and I have a rendezvous with destiny. We will preserve for our children this, 

the last best hope of man on earth, or we will sentence them to take the first step 

into a thousand years of darkness. If we fail, at least let our children and our 

children’s children say of us we justified our brief moment here. We did all that 

could be done.” 

 

The YCFB urges you to stand with correcting the Electoral College results where the fraud exists.   

 

Sincerely, 

Mark Herke 

President, Yakima County Farm Bureau 

 


